Development Plans Team – SCI Consultation

West Lindsey District Council

The Guildhall

Gainsborough

DN21 2DH

07 July 2006
Dear Sirs

West Lindsey Statement of Community Involvement (SCI)

I write on behalf of the Home Builders Federation and to make the following comments with regard to the SCI.  The Federation is pleased to note its inclusion within the list of consultees at Appendix A2 of the plan and asks that it continue to be consulted at all stages of the LDF process.

The Federation also asks that the Council includes notification of changes to the LDF and publication of such details on the website and either by letter or e-mail.  Over reliance on participatory methods of communication should be avoided and the option always remain open for comment by all parties without attendance at focus groups etc.

Yours faithfully

Hanna Mawson

Regional Planner

South West and Midlands

Please note the change of name to the Home Builders Federation

